
Welcome Grade 10, 11 and 12

Students to the

2023-2024 School Year

Welcome high school students! Today is your day! You’re off to great places, you’re off
and away! We are excited for the year ahead with our students and are anxiously
awaiting your return on September 5.

High school teachers will provide course outlines in the first week of classes. These
course outlines will specify materials required for each class. Almost all classes will
utilize a school provided chromebook assigned to students on September 5. Students
can bring their own devices if they have one available. Students who earned a free
chromebook through the Digital Pioneers summer school course are welcome and
encouraged to bring it daily. Below are some general materials you can have for the first
week until you know the specific requirements for each class.

● Headphones/earbuds with a cord are strongly recommended. Bluetooth
headphones can be problematic if students have to use a different device.

● 2” binder
● Loose Leaf paper
● Dividers
● Pencils
● Pens
● Highlighters
● TI 84 Calculator
● Clean pair of gym shoes and gym change


